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14" October 2020
M. Paul Zyambo
Arduini Farm, Plot no. 31
Chilanga. Lusaka
Zambia
RESPONSE LETTER

10RG0010092-0308/20: Analysis of Underlying Drivers of lllegal Hunting and MitigationMeasures in
the Luangwa Valley, Zambia

Dear Mr. Paul Zyvambo:

This letter serves to inform you that the UNILUS REC reviewed your research proposal submitted in

September 2020.
The proposal was approved subject to minor corrections.
The minor issues identified are itemized in the report attached.

You are required 1o address the issues raised by the reviewer. The regulations of UNILUS REC
require that these corrections be done within 2 weeks. You will be expected to write a letter listing the

corrections that would have been made in the proposal. This should be submitted to the secretary of

Rescarch Ethics Committee for our records.

Wishing you well ini your research.

SIGNALUIE. . caeesswiaeers)eieniniii ettt
Professor Kasonde Bowa

Chairman of UNILUS REC.
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